
The NSCCL Board at its meeting held on April 30, 2019 discussed the 

recommendations of the Advisory Committee and decided that efforts be made 

to implement the below recommendations by the Clearing Corporation; 

Sr. No. Recommendation of the Advisory Committee 

 
1 

Implementation of  recommendation with regard to 
uniform membership structure across segments 

2 Implementation of recommendation with regard to SEBI 
circular regarding inter-operability among Clearing 
Corporations. 

 


